From: SSLS Arboricultural 
Sent: 19 May 2016 12:44
To: Planning; SSLS Arboricultural; Matthew Coyne
Cc: Paul Almond
Subject: RE: Land Abutting Bicester Village Car Park Pingle Drive Bicester [16/00844/F] 

Hi Matthew,

The applicant will need to submit a BS 5847(2012) tree survey as they have stated on their application that there are trees present on site.

This will need to be pre-decision, rather than as a condition

Thanks

Rhodri
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